
Open Evening 

Thursday, 18 October 2018 
6.15 pm: Presentation in Rooms E & F at  

Kennicott (repeated @ 7.15pm) followed by tours 

We would like to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening.  

Specialist  teachers will be available to answer your questions 

about their subjects and give you the chance to find out more 

about the challenging and exciting demands of Post 16  

education. 

This is a great opportunity for you and your parents/carers to 

find out more and begin to make decisions about the next stage 

of your learning journey.  

Kennicott 6th Form 
Where can we take you? 


